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Drinking Water Quality and Compliance – Annual Notice to Consumers for 2009 

Saskatchewan Environment requires that at least once a year the Town provide 
notification to consumers of the quality of water produced and supplied as well as 
information on the performance of the waterworks in submitting samples required by a 
Minister’s  Permit to Operate a waterworks. 
 
Copies of this report are now available at the Town Office or by going online to the Town’s 
website at www. blainelake.ca 
 
Communities in Bloom 
The Town has joined Communities in Bloom again this year.  In the near future, volunteers 
will be putting out the beautiful planters and hanging baskets that adorn Main St. each 
year. Judges will be coming to Blaine Lake sometime in July to evaluate our Town.  Let’s 
all work together to make our community clean, green and beautiful! 

 
 

Help Wanted - Blaine Lake Library 
The Blaine Lake Library Board is accepting applications for the position(s) of:  Youth 
Activity Program Co-ordinator and Assistant.  Time:  July & August, 2009; Where:  

Blaine Lake Library.  All resumes must be at the Blaine Lake Library no later than 5:00 pm 
on June 17, 2009.  Please drop off a resume in writing at the Library during Library hours 
or mail to the below address.  No phone calls please.  Blaine Lake Library, Box 491, Blaine 
Lake, SK  S0J 0J0 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

 
Blaine Lake Gospel Chapel  
Blaine Lake Gospel Chapel is pleased to announce the Official Dedication of its new 
Fellowship Hall on June 14 at 2 p.m. There will be a one hour program including a ribbon 
cutting, followed by refreshments and tours of the new facility. Why not join us? 

  

 

 
 
Any non-profit organization that has a community event they would like included in the Town’s 
monthly newsletter or on the website should contact the Town office by not later than the 25

th
 of the 

month.  We will try and include your event! 

 


